NCUIH Testifying Before Senate Committee
on Indian Affairs on COVID-19 (4/14)
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NCUIH President and CEO of Native Health in Phoenix, AZ, Walter Murillo (Choctaw) has been

invited to testify before the Senate Committee on Indian Affairs on the COVID-19 impacts in Indian
Country. The Senate Committee on Indian Affairs, led by Chair Brian Schatz (D-HI) and Vice-Chair
Lisa Murkowski (R-AK), will also hear from the National Indian Health Board and Papa Ola Lokahi.

Watch the Hearing
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